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The inauguration of the 38 th First Year Batch was held
on 9 th Sep. 2022.
 The Chief Executive Mr.D.Ravi, The Director
Dr.P.Vasudevan, Mookambigai College of Engineering,
Principal Dr.R.Elangovan - Mookambigai College of
Engineering, Prof.R.Muthukumar, Principal, Srinivasa
Polytechnic, Dr.R.Kumar Dean First Year, and
Dr.M.G.Somasundaramoorthy Administrative Officer
graced the occasion. 
Thiru.R.Sampath Kumar Secretary Kamban Kazhagam
Pudukkottai, was the Chief Guest. In his speech he
specifically stated the various necessary responsibilities
of young people and pointed out how fortunate they are
to have admitted in a reputed Engineering College.
 He also mentioned that every student of this college
should make difference in stated that the students should
build their character and be responsible citizens and use
their knowledge that they gain during their studies for
their own development and also for the betterment of the
nation.

INAUGURATION OF THE 38TH FIRSTINAUGURATION OF THE 38TH FIRST
YEAR BATCH (09-09-2022)YEAR BATCH (09-09-2022)



Mookambigai College of Engineering celebrated its 33rd
GRADUATION DAY – 01-10-2022 in the College Auditorium. 
The celebrations started with the academic procession in which
the dignitaries namely, Mr.D.Ravi, the Chief Executive,
Dr.R.Manikandaraman (Proud alumnus of MCE – 2003-2007
batch – IT), Dr.P.Vasudevan the Director, Dr.R.Elangovan The
Principal, Dr.M.G.Somasundaramoorthy the Administrative
Officer Trichy, Dr.S.Rajendran, Dean, Student Affairs,
Dr.R.Kumar Dean First Year, Dr.P.Valarmathi, HOD CSE.

The dignitaries adorned the dais and after the customary
invocation song “Thamizh Thai Vazhthu” and lighting the lamp.
The Principal welcomed all the dignitaries, invitees, parents,
faculty and graduates. The Chief Executive Officer felicitated the
Chief Guest with Memento and Shawl. Dr.V.Vijaya Reka HOD
English introduced the Chief Guest to the gathering. The CEO,
the Director also felicitated the gathering. Dr. R.
Manikandaraman who is the proud alumnus of MCE – 2003-2007
batch – IT Branch and the Chairman of VR Della Group of
Companies, delivered the Graduation Day Address. 
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The TECXPLO’23 a National Level Technical symposium was
organized on 24.03.2023 (Friday) with an aim of developing
technical skills and enriching the knowledge of students.
 The TECXPLO’23 was conducted for both internal and external
participants. Mr.S.Punniyamoorthy, managing partner Cauvery
Engineering Works, Keeranur was the Chief Guest for the
valedictory function. He highlighted that the success is not
permanent. 
Success will keep coming to one as long as one keeps working
hard. He also said that his experience offered a unique
opportunity to get elevated to various positions and be
meaningfully engaged to focus on development. Earlier
Mr.G.Baskar, Asst. Prof / Mechanical Convener, delivered
welcome address. Dr.P.Vasudevan, Director, Mookambigai
College of Engineering, Dr.R.Elangovan, Principal,
Mookambigai College of Engineering also addressed the
gathering and appreciated the prize winners of various technical
and non-technical events.
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National Technology Day is celebrated in India on May 11th each year. It
commemorates the successful nuclear tests conducted at the Pokhran test
range in Rajasthan in 1998. 
National Technology Day is a tribute to the scientific community and
technological advancements in India. It aims to recognize and honour the
contributions of scientists, engineers, researchers, and innovators who have
played a crucial role in shaping India's technological landscape. 
With India progressing at a fast pace in the field of Science, Technology,
Innovation and Entrepreneurship, the theme for this year's National
Technology Day is School to Start-ups - Igniting Young Minds.
 The Institution's Innovation Council of Mookambigai College of
Engineering celebrated "National Technology Day" on May 11, 2023, as a
MIC Driven Activity.
 Faculty members and students were asked to watch the inaugural address
of the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India at 10:30 AM, 11th May 2023, which
was broadcasted via pmindiawebcast.nic.in
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The debugging contest held on MARCH 2022 was a tremendous success, with
participants showcasing their skills and ingenuity in resolving complex
software issues. The competition featured a series of challenging scenarios
designed to test participants' problem-solving abilities and debugging
techniques.
Highlights:

Participation: We were delighted to see enthusiastic participation from
students across various disciplines, demonstrating the interdisciplinary
nature of debugging in today's technology landscape.
Teamwork: Teams collaborated effectively, pooling their knowledge and
expertise to identify and rectify bugs within the allotted time frame. The
spirit of teamwork and camaraderie was evident throughout the contest.
Innovative Solutions: Participants employed innovative strategies and
approaches to tackle elusive bugs, showcasing their creativity and critical
thinking skills.
Learning Opportunities: The contest provided valuable learning
opportunities, allowing participants to enhance their debugging proficiency
and gain insights into real-world software development challenges.
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